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DILKON, Ariz. - The Navajo Division of Public Safety, in partnership with the Federal Bureau of
Investigations, is investigating a possible homicide that occurred in Dilkon, Arizona.

  

On Dec. 2 at 2:09 am, Navajo Police Department in the Dilkon district responded to a call from a
resident stating that a male individual came to their residence seeking assistance. According to
the incident report, the man said he was assaulted.  He was transported to a medical facility in
Winslow, Ariz.

  

NPD officers found the area the man identified as the location where the assault occurred and
discovered a deceased female.

  

The identity of the woman will not be released at this time. This case has been referred to the
Navajo DPS-Department of Criminal Investigations and the Federal Bureau of Investigations.

  

Anyone with information regarding this case is asked to call the Navajo Police
Department- Dilkon District at 928-657-8075 or the FBI at 623-466-1999.
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